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STATE OF NEW YORK
EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT
QOFFICE OF ATOMIC DEVELOPMENT

PO Box 7036 ALBANY

June 19, 1962

Mr, L. P. Roger Hurd

Chief, Administrative Branch
Division of Licensing and Regulation
U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Hurd:
This is in reference to Dccket No. 70-133,

It is my understanding that Clevite Corporation
has requested an amendment to its license. This
amendment concerns the decontamination of an area
and the disposal of associated contaminated
materials and equipment.

This Office would appreciate ycur assistance
in obtaining the Clevite request and any guide
lines that you might provide them concerning
radiation levels of fixed and removable contamination,
which you would consider to be acceptable for

Sincerely yours'

= Robert D. Vessels
S Nuclear Health Physicist

hnett Harless
Al Abrahams
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